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21st June 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian

Due to two confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our P2/3 class we have had to close this class and all pupils
should self isolate until Saturday 26th June 2021. We also have a number of children identified as close
contacts in both our P5/6 and P6/7 classes and these children have also been sent home to complete the
required isolation period. I have sent a letter via the school app from the PHA which suggests that close
contacts get a PCR test. If you do decide to get a PCR test for your child, please let us know the results of
that test.

The above has also had an impact on staffing and as a result today we have had to send our P1/2 class
home early. However they can return to school on Tuesday 22nd June as normal.

As per our calendar, the school should be open until Tuesday 29th June (12pm closure) but depending on
how the situation unfolds with numbers over the coming days, this date may be reviewed and we will
communicate any changes in due course. A decision will be made later this week on whether or not the
planned P7 leavers assembly goes ahead on Monday 28th June.

I thank you for your support and understanding in what has been a fast developing situation. I would also
like to confirm that both people who have tested positive are doing well and completing the required
isolation period at home.

Yours sincerely

Mr Bogle

12 Cloughboy Road, Bready, Strabane, Co, Tyrone, BT820DN

http://www.breadyjubileeps.com

